
 

 

 

 What you should do 
If you have bought Hebridean Blue cheese as detailed above, do not eat it.  

It is safe after heat treatment, i.e. cooking. 

Instead: 

 Check if you have bought the affected batch code or best before date of the Hebridean Blue 

  You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch code for reference 
at home. 

 Return the product to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt). 

Want more information? 
For more information contact us on 01688 302657, 07437515284, or ben@iomc.co.uk 

 

 Isle of Mull Cheese’s product Hebridean 
Blue 
 

We are recalling Hebridean Blue because E.Coli has been found. 

 
 Isle of Mull Cheese’s product Hebridean Blue 

Pack size: All pack sizes 
Batch code: 8051224 
Best before date: 10/04/2025 

 The batch code and best before date can be found on the back label of 
the packaging. 

 

 

Date: 27/03/2025

Food Recall Alert 
Recall of Hebridean Blue – risk of pathogenic bacteria 


